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Okaloosa County Water and Sewer Opens Newly-Renovated Bill Pay Center 

Okaloosa County –  The Water and Sewer department would like to proudly 
announce the reopening of the newly-renovated bill pay center at the Water and 
Sewer building at 1804 Lewis Turner Boulevard.  
 The bill pay center renovation includes a new bill pay station, where 
customer service representatives can help customers with their bills, new offices, 
a fresh coat of paint as well as brand new lettering and logos.  
 “Improved customer service continues to be a top priority for the myriad 
services your county government provides.  The completed renovation at the 
County’s Water and Sewer building was designed with this goal in mind.” County 
Administrator John Hofstad said, “We expect that the recent changes will make 
for a better customer experience and thank our Water and Sewer staff for their 
part in improving service delivery.” 
 The Water and Sewer Bill pay center resumes normal hours, opening at 
8:30 am and staying open until 5pm.  
 

All photos and video attached can be credited to the Okaloosa County Public Information Office.  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 

CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 

https://youtu.be/l_cNMc5QUoM 
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